
The Community Corrections Partnership Advisory Board (CCPAB) 
seeks recommendations from the community on Sacramento County’s 

draft AB 109 (Public Safety Realignment) 2023 Plan Update.

Monday, August 21, 2023 @ 6 pm
Board of Supervisors Chambers

700 H Street, Sacramento

Participating by Zoom? Register here: 
https://tinyurl.com/CCPABCommunityMeeting

The CCPAB will accept input on the draft Plan through September 3, 2023. 
Send feedback and recommendations to

SacCountyCCPAdvisoryBoard@SacCounty.gov 

Read
the 

Draft
Plan

mailto:SacCountyCCPAdvisoryBoard@SacCounty.gov


What is AB 109 (Public Safety Realignment)? 

In 2011, the California Legislature and Governor passed sweeping public safety legis-
lation that effectively shifted responsibility for certain populations of offenders from 
the state to the counties. The California Public Safety Realignment Act of 2011 
(known as AB 109) allows for non-violent, non-serious, and non-sex offenders to be 
sentenced or placed on community supervision at the local County level. AB 109 re-
quired each County to have a Community Corrections Partnership to develop an AB 
109 implementation plan to address responsibilities for realigned offenders going 
through the local justice continuum. The Community Corrections Partnership must 
update its plan annually to be eligible for continued funding.  

What is the CCP Advisory Board (CCPAB)? 

The CCPAB advises the Sacramento County Community Corrections Partnership on 
its annual plan updates regarding public safety realignment to maximize the effective 
investment of criminal justice resources. The CCPAB’s recommendations are based 
on community input and ongoing data collection, evaluation, and analysis aimed at 
maintaining and improving community safety, reducing recidivism, and decreasing 
the use of the jail through expansion of community based treatment and support 
services. 

Who are the CCPAB’s Members? 

The CCPAB was developed to promote community engagement and encourage public 
input into the plan. The CCPAB consists of four appointed community members, in-
cluding justice-involved individuals, as well as a collaborative group of representa-
tives from Sacramento County justice system agencies. 

When does the CCPAB meet?
The CCPAB typically meets monthly on the 2nd Monday of each month in the Board 
of Supervisors Chambers (700 H Street, Sacramento) from 10:30 am - Noon. 
Meetings are also live-streamed over Zoom for members of the public. Periodically, 
the CCPAB will host community workshops in person and over Zoom to seek 
additional input and feedback on its planning efforts.

Learn more about the CCPAB by visiting: 

https://saccoprobation.saccounty.gov/Pages/CCPAB.aspx 

Questions? Email SacCountyCCPAdvisoryBoard@SacCounty.gov

Frequently Asked 

Questions 
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